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Sixth Form Newsletter 03/05/24 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this newsletter finds you well. 
 
Progression evening year 12 
 
This week we held our annual progression evening for year 12.  We 
covered the wide range of options students will have available to 
them post 18.  Attached to this newsletter are the presentation and 
handout from the evening.  
 

Careers 
 
We continue to provide our students, both year 12 and year 13, with 
the opportunity to have 1:1 career guidance if required.  If they wish to 
take up this offer, they should contact their tutor who will be able to 
arrange this for them.  In addition, we will be providing more 
opportunities for employer encounters, but this will not be taking place 

until after the end of year 12 exams.   
 
Exam season 
 
The exam season is now closing in for our year 13 students.  They 
have now received the exam booklet as well as their timetables.  
We are focusing form time and additional studies on revision.  In 
addition, we will be helping to make sure the study area is a 
productive working environment and would ask that students 
marshal this space as well to ensure it is a productive environment 
for exam preparation. For your information, we currently plan to 
start exam leave on the 24th May.  

 
Leaver’s arrangements 
 
We are planning on having three events to celebrate the success of our year 
13s: 
• Leaver’s day will be held on 1st July.  This will run from 10:30 until 1:30 in 
school. 
• Leaver’s ball – on the 1st July 
• Yearbook – this is now on sale – see details below. 
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Yearbook 
 
The yearbook is now available for purchase through our ScoPay 
system.  The cost has been set at £25, which is fairly common for 
yearbooks.  The yearbook will be full of memories from the year 
groups time at the Emmbrook School.  The aim is to have the 
yearbook available for leavers day and therefore we would need 
the payments for the book by the end of this half term.  Any 
questions, please.  
 
Kind regards 
 
David Constable 
 
Sixth Form Lead 
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